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Coombes, April

From: Matthew M. Sunman 
Sent: 17 November 2022 21:32
To: YorkshireGreen
Subject: Yorkshire Green Project - EN020024 - Adequacy of Consultation Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good Evening 
 
Thank you for your email and attached letter regarding the above. 
 
I can confirm that on behalf of the East Riding of Yorkshire Council our opinion is that the Applicant has 
complied with the following duties: Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 
42,  Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 and Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 
48. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Matthew Sunman 
Principal Planning Officer - Minerals and Waste 

 
CertHE, MPhysGeog (Hons), MSc Urban and Regional Planning, 
MRTPI 
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